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Shelley George

Subject: Resignation

From: Tod Raines  
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 11:13 AM 
 
I am going to have to step down from the Public Art Committee. I have really enjoyed the past 5 years. It has been really 
interesting and fun to be involved with the city this way. It has been great getting to know all of you 
I have found that I need to trim back on some of my activities so that I can focus my energies elsewhere. Good luck to 
everyone and to all the PAC projects moving forward 
 
Regards, 
Tod Raines 


